No Stork, LLC Notice of HIPAA Privacy Practices

This document informs you of our responsibilities and your rights as they pertain to your
Protected Health Information (PHI). For more information visit:
https://www.hhs.gov/hipaa/for-individuals/notice-privacy-practices/index.html.

Our responsibilities: No Stork, LLC (doing business as Donald P. Snyder, MD and
NoStork.com) referred to as No Stork, “we”, or “us”, complies with the law to maintain the
security and privacy of your PHI. We will let you know if your PHI has been subjected to a
breach of security such that the privacy of your PHI has been compromised. We will only
share your information as described here in this policy. We will follow this policy and you may
generate a printed copy of this policy for your own use at any time from our website.

Your rights: You may ask us to correct your record. We will make the changes, or if we decide
that your requested changes should not be implemented, we will tell you why within 60 days of
your request. You may request an electronic or paper copy of your records and other PHI or of
this policy; we will comply within 30 days of your request, and we may charge a reasonable fee
based on our costs to provide it. You may request us not to use or share some or all your
information with specific entities, but we may not be able to comply with your request if it
interferes with the services No Stork provides for you. You may grant someone medical power of
attorney, or if someone otherwise becomes your legal guardian, they can act on your behalf to
interface with us and make requests. We will request proof from that person that they have the
legal right to do so before we comply with any requests. You can ask for an accounting of who
and why we have shared your information for up to six years prior to your request. We reserve the
right to charge a reasonable fee for such an accounting based on cost. If you feel your rights of
privacy have been violated by No Stork, you may file a complaint with the U.S. Department of
Health and Human Services, Office for Civil Rights, 200 Independence Avenue, S.W.,
Washington, DC 20201 by sending a letter or calling 1-877-696-6775, or by visiting:
https://www.hhs.gov/hipaa/filing-a-complaint/what-to-expect/index.html. There will be no
negative repercussions from us if you do file a complaint.

How we use your PHI: We provide services to you, and we may use your data to bill for
services, generally run the business of No Stork, and to do statistical research. We will use your
PHI to comply with all laws and to respond to lawsuits and other legal action if ever needed.
Changes: This Policy has been updated and is in effect as of 05/30/2023. Changes to this
policy may be made at any time, and the new policy will supersede any previous versions. The
current version will always be on our website on the “forms” page. If you have any questions or
concern about this policy or our compliance with any of its terms, please contact Dr. Snyder by
visiting the “Contact Us” page at www.nostork.com and fill out the form.
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